
Welcome to 5th Grade! I am 
so excited to start our 
school year!  I am from  

Queens, New York and I have 
a son who is a Junior in High 
School. I have been teaching 
for eleven years and I LOVE 
finding new ways to make 

learning new content fun and 
engaging for every student! 
I can't wait  meet you and 
I’m looking forward to a 
fantastic school year! GO 

BOBCATS!!


